TO:

FROM:

DATE:

RE:

MEMORANDUM

Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent

MS. Karen Byrd, Chairperson

Board Members

Jehan M. Ghouse, Purchasing Administrator

August 26, 2019

Integrated Pest Management Program

Sealed bids for Integrated Pest Management for the
District’s facilities were opened at 2:00 PM on
Thursday August 22, 2019. Dan Razor, Director of
Facilities and I conducted the opening with no vendors
present. Three sealed bids were received and evaluated
with Rose Pest Solutions submitting the lowest bid. See
below for details:

Quote
Vendor ($/Month) |Comment

Rose Pest Solutiony $2,640 [All vendors cited exclusions such
as infestations of bedbugs, fleas,
Black Diamond $3,015 |wood destroying, and stinging

insects; also excludes birds and
Bona Fide Serviced $3,675 |wildlife.

The award is for one year with the option to renew for
an additional four years.

Rose Pest Solutions is the incumbent vendor. The
Facilities Department is in agreement to continue using
them as the service provider based on prior experience.

I recommend awarding the Integrated Pest
Management Program to Rose Pest Solutions, as
presented.




Ashley, Michelle

From: Ken Merkl <kmerkl@rosepest.com>

Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 1:58 PM

To: Collins, Roxanne

Subject: RE: Renewal of Bid Award for Boone county Schools

You don't often get email from kmerkl@rosepest.com. Learn why this is important

; EXTERNAL MESSAGE ) :
Roxanne thanks for reaching out to me in advance. Our cost have skyrocketed this past year but we will keep the pricing
in place for you for the upcoming year. If you need anything else from me just reach out to me. | look forward to
continuing our working relationship.

From: Collins, Roxanne <roxanne.collins@boone.kyschools.us>
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 1:32 PM

To: cincinnati <cincinnati@rosepest.com>

Subject: Renewal of Bid Award for Boone county Schools

Good afternoon,

I wanted to confirm Rose Pest Control’s intention to renew the award for Pest Control for
Boone County Schools. If

you would like to renew, please let me know if there are any changes to the rates and
terms so that we can evaluate

options from our side.

FYI, the bid renews on or around September 2022. I wanted to reach out early with
sufficient lead time in the event we need to make alternate arrangements. Our August
Board meeting is getting moved up and I would like to put your renewal on that agenda.

Thank you,

Roxavrwne Colling

Purchasing Administrator

Boone County Board of Education
8330 US Hwy 42

Florence, KY 41042

Office: 859-283-1003



